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Top DEP Stories 
 
Centre Daily Times:  APNewsBreak:  Pennsylvania funds clean air with VW settlement 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article210839089.html  
 
WESA (AP): Pennsylvania Funds Clean Air With VW Settlement 
http://wesa.fm/post/pennsylvania-funds-clean-air-vw-settlement#stream/0 
 
Post-Gazette (AP): Pennsylvania to use $118 million Volkwagen settlement to cut air pollution 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2018/05/10/Pennsylvania-VW-volkswagen-settlement-air-
pollution-emissions-tests/stories/201805100079 
 
Mentions 
 
Shamokin News-Item:  AOAA location part of state mine reclamation project 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/aoaa-location-part-of-state-mine-reclamation-project/  
 
The Public:  Pegula is fracking again 
http://www.dailypublic.com/articles/05082018/investigative-post-pegula-fracking-again  
 
Bradford Era:  Blight enforcement efforts increasing in Foster Township; supervisor says DEP will be 
coming to check sewer systems 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/blight-enforcement-efforts-increasing-in-foster-
township/article_67adcdc6-5265-11e8-8e01-ab1756963960.html  
 
Times Leader: Pa. is a leader in Lyme disease: Expert gives tick-prevention tips 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/703235/pa-is-a-leader-in-lyme-disease-expert-gives-tick-
prevention-tips 
 
KDKA: Dirty, Cloudy Creeks Causing Public To Worry About The Water’s Safety 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/05/09/saw-mill-run-creek-water-color-concerns/ 
 
Air 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Toxic City, Sick Schools: Hidden Peril 
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/asbestos-testing-mesothelioma-cancer-philadelphia-schools-toxic-
city.html 
 
WITF: Pennsylvania will use VW settlement to fund clean air projects 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/05/pennsylvania-will-use-vw-settlement-to-fund-clean-air-
projects.php 
 
abc27: Pennsylvania funds clean air with VW settlement 
http://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/pennsylvania-funds-clean-air-with-vw-
settlement/1170936041 
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Pennlive: Dangerous asbestos levels are in Philadelphia schools: Report 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/05/dangerous_asbestos_levels_are.html 
 
StateImpact: Sierra Club says it will sue Cheswick power plant over air pollution 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/05/09/sierra-club-says-it-will-sue-cheswick-power-
plant-over-air-pollution/  
 
Climate Change 
 
WESA: Climate Change Means More Landslides In Pittsburgh's Future 
http://wesa.fm/post/climate-change-means-more-landslides-pittsburghs-future#stream/0  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lock Haven Express:  Clinton County Envirothon winners 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/05/clinton-envirothon/  
 
Shamokin News-Item:  150 students participate in annual Envirothon 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/150-students-participate-in-annual-envirothon/  
 
Shamokin News-Item:  Young SCA students explore their world on Nature Day 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/young-sca-students-explore-their-world-on-nature-day/  
 
Milton Standard-Journal:  Nature’s classroom 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_39d96d84-5377-11e8-8756-cf6a515c65b9.html  
 
Renovo Record:  The final Outdoor School 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/42439  
 
The Clarion News: Farmington sets clean up day for May 12  
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/local/article_2284ed61-596e-5045-8eb8-48f14cdda034.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Fresh supply of trout being released into Western Pennsylvania lakes, streams 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13628962-74/fresh-supply-of-trout-being-released-into-
western-pennsylvania-lakes-streams  
 
Tribune-Review: Trail project will connect borough to major 9/11 memorials 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13632845-74/trail-project-will-connect-borough-to-major-911-
memorials 
 
Tribune-Review: Rachel Carson Challenge filled 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13627620-74/rachel-carson-challenge-filled 
 
Energy 
 
New Castle News: Westminster students advise solar potential  
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/westminster-students-advise-solar-
potential/image_c2523ce8-29b1-5587-be07-32121374258f.html 
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York Daily Record: Transource power line would mar the landscape of southern York County, resident 
says 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/05/10/transource-power-line-would-mar-landscape-southern-
york-county-residents-say-puc/597072002/ 
 
Observer-Reporter LTE: Policies should protect our energy sources 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/policies-should-protect-our-energy-
sources/article_282b2102-4fbe-11e8-9a20-13aa1be64214.html  
  
Pittsburgh Business Times: Lamb urges Department of Energy to help Beaver Valley plant 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/05/10/lamb-urges-department-of-energy-to-help-
beaver.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Consol, CNX annual meetings — their first as separate companies — short 
and to the point 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/05/09/consol-cnx-annual-meetings-their-first-as-
separate.html 
 
Post-Gazette: California becomes the first state to mandate solar panels on all new homes 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2018/05/09/California-becomes-the-
first-state-to-mandate-solar-panels-on-all-new-homes/stories/201805090244 
 
Mining 
 
New Castle News: Former Shenango mine targeted for clean-up  
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/former-shenango-mine-targeted-for-clean-
up/article_06193dc2-a73e-5c1f-9a50-99205871e22f.html 
 
WITF/NPR: In The Coal Counties Of Central Appalachia, Will Trump's Promises Come True? 
https://www.npr.org/2018/05/09/607273500/in-the-coal-counties-of-central-appalachia-will-trump-s-
promises-come-true?_ga=2.230499294.350648186.1525956825-1758981886.1515592228 
 
Post-Gazette: Coal demand abroad pulls Consol's coal across five continents 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2018/05/09/Coal-demand-abroad-pulls-Consol-
s-coal-to-five-continents-Pennsylvania-Mining-Complex-CNX-Resources/stories/201805090207 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: $55.6M to support abandoned coal mine reclamation projects in Pa. 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2018-05-
09/Front_Page/556M_to_support_abandoned_coal_mine_reclamation_pr.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Carlisle Sentinel: UGI begins work on pipeline project in Carlisle area 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/ugi-begins-work-on-pipeline-project-in-carlisle-
area/article_97c35185-cebe-57d6-935d-ebe2bd78d9d2.html 
 
Vector Management 
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Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Local officials warn high rate of Lyme disease from tick bites 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/05/local-officials-warn-high-rate-of-lyme-disease-
from-tick-bites/  
 
Waste 
 
Lock Haven Express:  Why is recycling not mandatory?  (LTE) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2018/05/recycling/  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Grass too hot for heap 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/050918/page/1/story/town-grass-too-hot-for-heap  
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Rules changed for free e-cycling 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20180509/rules-changed-for-free-e-cycling 
 
Observer-Reporter: Bill for Monongahela unwanted trash removal expected to reach $6,500 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/bill-for-monongahela-unwanted-trash-removal-
expected-to-reach/article_b5d6b5a2-53ec-11e8-a8e4-3b01c3aa5f73.html  
 
Water 
 
Muncy Luminary:  EPA grant will allow Muncy to improve flood mitigation 
http://muncyluminary.com/page/content.detail/id/570704/EPA-grant-will-allow-Muncy-to-improve-
flood-mitigation.html?nav=5007  
 
Muncy Luminary:  FEMA buyout will improve Glade Run restoration 
http://muncyluminary.com/page/content.detail/id/570713/FEMA-buyout-will-improve-Glade-Run-
restoration.html?nav=5007  
 
Smithsonian Magazine:  Where clean drinking water is hard to find, bats could lead the way 
https://www.smithsonianmag.com/science-nature/where-clean-drinking-water-is-hard-to-find-bats-
could-lead-way-180968941/  
 
Chestnut Hill Local: Second sewage leak fixed on Prospect Ave. 
http://www.chestnuthilllocal.com/2018/05/09/second-sewage-leak-fixed-on-prospect-ave/ 
 
My ChesCo: Pennsylvania American Water to Restrict Route 82/Business U.S. 30 Next Week for Trench 
Restoration in Coatesville 
http://mychesco.com/a/news/traffic/pennsylvania-american-water-to-restrict-route-82-business-u-s-
30-next-week-for-trench-restoration-in-coatesville/ 
 
The Derrick: Sugarcreek couple: 'All we want is clean water'  
http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/sugarcreek-couple-all-we-want-is-clean-
water/article_302fec51-dadf-5236-b8fc-b10dcf177392.html 
 
Times News: W. Penn sends water ordinance to attorney  
https://www.tnonline.com/w-penn-sends-water-ordinance-attorney 
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WJAC: Johnstown council tables sewer work mandate repeal, schedules meeting for more discussion 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/johnstown-council-tables-sewer-mandate-repeal-schedules-meeting-for-
more-discussion 
 
WESA: Pittsburgh City Councilors Want Greater Authority Over Future Water System Reform 
http://wesa.fm/post/pittsburgh-city-councilors-want-greater-authority-over-future-water-system-
reform#stream/0 
 
Tribune-Review: Johnstown City Council Schedules Workshop on Sewer Project  
http://www.tribdem.com/news/johnstown-city-council-schedules-workshop-on-sewer-
project/article_ee9b39dc-53fe-11e8-928d-9749e5196c0d.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh councilwoman thinks North Side landslide was caused by city water leak 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13633099-74/pittsburgh-councilwoman-thinks-north-side-landslide-
was-caused-by-city-water-leak 
 
Tribune-Review: Conservation District seeks applicants for DEP water quality grants 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13632984-74/conservation-district-seeks-applicants-for-dep-
water-quality-grants 
 
Tribune-Review: MAWC board agrees to spend $5.7 million for new water lines 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13633640-74/mawc-board-agrees-to-spend-57-million-for-
new-water-lines 
 
Tribune-Review: Water lines to be placed under Kiski River 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13632091-74/water-lines-to-be-placed-under-kiski-river 
 
Tribune-Review: State rep: DEP consent order for Delmont sewage issue 'is going to move forward' 
http://triblive.com/local/murrysville/13633342-74/state-rep-dep-consent-order-for-delmont-sewage-
issue-is-going-to  
 
Post-Gazette: Greenfield in line for $41 million flood control plan, low-speed transportation system 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2018/05/10/Schenley-Park-flood-control-
Greenfield-Hazelwood-Oakland-transportation-system/stories/201805090104 
 
Post-Gazette LTE: City council oversight of PWSA has not proved helpful 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/05/10/City-council-oversight-of-PWSA-has-not-
proved-helpful/stories/201805100042 
 
Daily American: Engineer quantifies Hooversville water loss 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/engineer-quantifies-hooversville-water-
loss/article_960bae4b-7b9e-52ac-a81e-409beea53731.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bucks County Herald: Haycock center may play host to future environmental programs 
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http://triblive.com/local/murrysville/13633342-74/state-rep-dep-consent-order-for-delmont-sewage-issue-is-going-to
http://triblive.com/local/murrysville/13633342-74/state-rep-dep-consent-order-for-delmont-sewage-issue-is-going-to
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2018/05/10/Schenley-Park-flood-control-Greenfield-Hazelwood-Oakland-transportation-system/stories/201805090104
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2018/05/10/Schenley-Park-flood-control-Greenfield-Hazelwood-Oakland-transportation-system/stories/201805090104
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/05/10/City-council-oversight-of-PWSA-has-not-proved-helpful/stories/201805100042
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/05/10/City-council-oversight-of-PWSA-has-not-proved-helpful/stories/201805100042
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/engineer-quantifies-hooversville-water-loss/article_960bae4b-7b9e-52ac-a81e-409beea53731.html
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/engineer-quantifies-hooversville-water-loss/article_960bae4b-7b9e-52ac-a81e-409beea53731.html


http://www.buckscountyherald.com/5-10-18/Haycock-center-may-play-host-to-future-environmental-
programs.html 
 
Bradford Era: Bradford City Council hears about trash, sanitary authority  
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/bradford-city-council-hears-about-trash-sanitary-
authority/article_cc27ad8a-5332-11e8-b03f-7f11b6326002.html 
 
Bradford Era: Forest Service proposes road relocation near Ridgway  
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/forest-service-proposes-road-relocation-near-
ridgway/article_d28aa6ee-5325-11e8-a74e-0f3321cdbf2e.html 
 
The Corry Journal: Dirt road preparation underway  
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_6740b52c-53c0-11e8-8b4b-af83de656990.html 
 
KDKA: Hundreds without power after storms hit Pittsburgh on Thursday morning 
http://www.wtae.com/article/strong-storms-hit-pittsburgh-area-thursday-morning/20643939  
 
Tribune-Review: Homeowners in Pittsburgh's North Side stuck between bureaucracy, landslide 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13632686-74/homeowners-in-pittsburghs-north-side-stuck-
between-bureaucracy-landslide  
 
Tribune-Review: O'Hara unveils plaque to honor environmental advocate Beulah Frey 
http://triblive.com/local/foxchapel/13632705-74/ohara-unveils-plaque-to-honor-environmental-
advocate-beulah-frey  
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